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Greetings!

In This Issue
Belleville West High School Key Club and O'Fallon UCC
Remember Kindercottage

Like Us On Facebook

Forward to a Friend

Join Our Mailing List!

Visitors, and Gifts from the Heart!
 
Our dear friends, the student members of Belleville West High School's Key Club, came
to visit us again. They brought craft materials and helped us make pretty flowers and
other items to take home. We have so much fun with these kind high school students
when they come to play with us and help us to be creative. Thank you, Belleville West
Key Club, for brightening our days!
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Valentine's Day has come and gone. We were so happy to receive Valentine boxes made
for the children from O'Fallon UCC. St. Paul UCC in Belleville and St. John UCC in
Fairview Heights also contributed items for the boxes. The children were VERY excited
to open their boxes to see what they contained! Thank you to all who made Valentine's
Day special for our children!

 
 
                  

  

Remember: SAVE THE DATE  - Honoring Brenda Crisp on June 29, 2019



We ask that you remember to include Uni-Pres Kindercottage in your will or trust
documents. We would be ever so grateful! Thank you!
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